
Invitation to President-elect Biden and Vice President-elect Harris 
 
“This Council welcomes the election of Joe Biden and Kamala Harris as President and Vice 
President of the USA respectively, both as a signal of hope for that country and a repudiation 
of hatred and division.  
 
The Council agrees to invite President-elect Biden and Vice President-elect Harris to Belfast 
at the earliest opportunity when circumstances safely permit it.”  
 
Proposer:  Councillor McKeown 
 
Seconder:  Councillor de Faoite 
 
 

(To be debated by the Council) 


